
The Australian Government has established the Youpla 
Group Funeral Benefits Program to help fund members  
and their families affected by the collapse of the Youpla 
Group, also called the Aboriginal Community Benefit Fund. 

If you have lost a loved one who had a Youpla funeral 
expenses policy on or after 1 April 2020, you can make  
an application to help pay for their funeral expenses. 

Applications can be made up to 30 June 2024.

Contact us to make an application

Call	 1800 296 989
Email	 youpla@treasury.gov.au 
Visit	� treasury.gov.au/youpla
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